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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     02/25/2005

From:     Garrett Socling

Comment:
Hello,

The it is simply impossible and cost prohibitive to track down copyright holders.

Since It is more effort than its worth, people don't get reimbursed.

Since its not a multinational corporaton with hordes of laywers, not much is being 
done.

But something DOES need to be done.

Page 1




